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Good Morning,
 
By letter dated November 2, 2015, you requested the addition of 3 physicians as authorized users on
 NRC License No. 47-24864-01.  In support of this request you attached a copy of License No. 47-16259-
01 issued to Monongalia General Hospital.  Please confirm that Wesley David Tuel, M.D. is the same
 individual listed as David Tuel. M.D. listed on License No. 47-16259-01 issued to Monongaila General
 Hospital.
 
Regards,
 
Robert L. Gallaghar
Health Physicist
U.S. NRC, Region I
2100 Renaissance Blvd.
King of Prussia, PA 19406
(610) 337-5182 office
(610) 337-5269 fax
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